
SOUTHERN BERKSHIRE REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 

The Southern Berkshire Regional School District (SBRSD), 491 Berkshire School Road, Sheffield MA 

01257, invites the submission of sealed bids for School Business Management Services.  Services are to 

be provided from July 1, 2020 through June 30, 2021.  The Invitation for Bids (IFB) may be obtained from 

the SBRSD website at www.sbrsd.org or by emailing Ingrid Borwick, iborwick@sbrsd.org, beginning at 

noon on May 27, 2020.  Sealed bids will be received in the SBRSD Central Office at 491 Berkshire School 

Road until 2:00 p.m. on Monday, June 22, 2020, at which time all bids will be publicly opened and read.  

The District reserves the right to waive any informality or to reject any or all bids if in the best interest of 

the District.  The SBRSD School Committee must approve the contract for services. 
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